
 

 

 
 
29 June 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
As you will be aware, last night the Premier announced that the Perth & Peel regions are to 
‘lockdown’ for a minimum of 4 days until 12:01 Saturday 3 July, pending ongoing health advice. 
 
As part of lockdown restrictions, anyone who has travelled from the Perth and Peel regions since 
Sunday 27 June* must continue to wear face masks as per the following directions from the 
Premier’s office: 
 
“masks must be worn at all time when you aren't at home, except during vigorous outdoor 
exercise, while in a private vehicle with members of your own household, or if you are otherwise 
exempt.” 
 
Therefore any Secondary students, their parents or College staff who have been in the Perth or 
Peel regions since Sunday 27 June must comply with these directions.  
 
Primary school students will NOT be required to wear a mask.  Teaching staff at both primary 
and secondary schools are permitted to remove their mask while teaching. 
 
We recognise that these measures are inconvenient, however they are in place to ensure the 
health and safety of our whole community.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
* this has been updated by CEWA from the earlier date of 22 June. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Jo Paini 
Acting Principal 
 


